
7th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
February 20, 2022 

 
 

Merciful and gracious is the Lord; he redeems us from destruction. May we turn to the Lord even when we have 
sinned. May we love others as God loves us.  (Weekly Update, Diocese of Austin) 

 

Welcome 

Please welcome Mark Wibbenmeyer and fiancé Debbie Heatley and Jeanne Nichols who recently joined our 

parish.  We are delighted that you have joined us.  

 

WWICS Ladies Bible Study 

WWICS Ladies Bible Study will continue their study of the book of James on February 21
st
  from 2:30 – 4:00 PM in 

the Finn Family Life Center.  The workbook can be purchased at ascensionpress.com.  The title is James, Pearls for 

Wise Living.  If you have questions, email Pat Bentley at bentleys@swbell.net. 

 

Study of the Nicene Creed 

We will continue with Lesson 5 in our of the Nicene Creed on Thursday, February 24
th

 , from 4:00 – 5:15 PM  in the 

Family Life Center. The book that accompanies this film series is called “Light from Light” by Bishop Robert 

Barron.   

Book Club 

St. Paul the Apostle the Apostle Book club will meet on Tuesday, February 22
nd

 , at 3:00 in the home of Jackie 

Scott. The book to be reviewed is Mary at the Crossroads of History.  You may order the book by calling Relevant 

Radio 877-291-0123. There is no charge for the book, just a voluntary donation. Jackie's address is 200 Broken Hills 

in Bay West. Please RSVP to Jackie at 713-819-0191 or jacalynscott@icloud.com. You are welcome to attend even 

if you haven't had the opportunity to read the book. 

 

Rosary Before Mass 

We will pray the rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel on Sunday at 9:45 a.m., and on Wednesday at 4:50 p.m. and in 

the Church on Thursday at 8:00 a.m.  Please come join us.   

 

End of the Year Statements 

The end of the year statements have been printed.  You may pick up in the office M-F from 8:30 AM – 1:00 PM. If 

you would like, we can email your statement to you and save you a trip.  Call the office and request an email. 

             

                                                                          Gift Cards 
Gift cards for HEB and Bayside Market are available at most Masses and at the church office during the week.  If 

you have not taken part in the gift card program, please consider doing so.   It is an easy way to support St. Paul the 

Apostle Catholic Church.   

 

2022 Breaking Bread Missals 

2022 Breaking Bread Missals for $7 per copy are available in the church office Monday-Friday, 8:30-1:00 

 

Little Black Books 

The Little Black Book, six-minute reflections on the parables of Jesus, can be found in Hecker Hall.  Give the Lord 

six minutes of your day by reflecting on Scripture.  This Lenten booklet is based on the writings of Bishop Ken 

Untener, who was inspired to create the Little Books. 

 

Welcoming Ministry 

WELCOME!! We will be initiating a “Welcoming Ministry” at St Paul’s. The purpose of the ministry is to 

welcome new members of our parish into our community. Introducing new parishioners into our broad community 

activities and the ways we experience the Holy Spirit in action will be an exciting way to experience our faith. We 

will hold a meeting in the near future to bring together those interested in Welcoming. Please email your name, 

phone number and email address to Fr. Ruben, rmpatino@aol.com, or call our office at 830-598-8342.                                                                   

 

The Men of Faith Spring Breakfast 

The Men of Faith organization will hold a community-wide Spring breakfast on Tuesday, March 8, at The Church 

at Horseshoe Bay Fellowship Hall. The men’s fellowship will begin at 8:30 a.m. with coffee and breakfast. Dr. Don 

Hunt, a former physician turned writer and missionary, will be the featured speaker. All men are invited to attend. 

The program will end at 10:00 a.m. 

Tickets for the men’s breakfast are $10.00 and are available at the door. Please RSVP, visit church-hsb.org or call the 

Church office at (830) 598-8390. 

 

The Samaritan Grief Support Group 

The Samaritan Grief Support Group has not been meeting due to Covid and the fear of it spreading.  However, the 

group hopes to resume meeting in the coming months.  Georgina Christy, 830-693-8001, will send out an email as 

soon as the time and place are decided.   

 

First Friday Adoration 

First Friday Adoration will be held Friday, March 4, 2022 from 9:30 a.m. and will close with Benediction at 4:30 

p.m.  Father will anoint the sick at the 9:00 a.m. Mass on that day. The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed in the 

chapel.  Sign-up sheets are available at each entrance to the church.  Please try to spend some time with Jesus so that 

He will never be left alone.  Our Lord is waiting for you.  Information, please contact Liz Zarsky at (512) 784-9535 

 

 

Ash Wednesday Services 

On Wednesday, March 2, there will be a 9:00 a.m. Mass with distribution of ashes after the readings only.  There 

will be a Service of the Word and distribution of ashes at noon, and there will be an evening mass at 5:30 p.m. with 

distribution of ashes.  On Ash Wednesday, there will be a collection for World and Home Missions. Each year, the 

U. S. Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Collection brings healing and opportunities for renewed life in Christ, not 

only here but also abroad.  The annual collection supports youth ministry, seminaries, social services, pastoral 

centers, evangelization and catechesis, communications, and church construction and renovation in 28 countries.  

 

                                    Mass Intentions 

                           

                                      

                                           Thank you for your generous contributions of $7,155.00 

                                    Second Collection for Catholic Higher Education $1,554.00 

                                                    

Feb. 19 5:30 PM Mary Alice Clark + Feb. 26 5:30 PM Stephanie Deller, Birthday 

Feb. 20 8:30 AM Jeannine Dupont + Feb. 27 8:30 AM John & Millie Hayes  + 

Feb. 20 10:30 AM Pat Beauchamp + Feb. 27 10:30 AM Jeannine Dupont + 

Feb. 23 5:30 PM Jeannine Dupont + Mar. 2 
9:00AM    

5:30 PM 

For the Parish 

Jeannine DuPont + 

Feb. 24 9:00 AM Roger Johnson + Mar. 3 9:00 AM Roger Johnson + 

Feb. 25  9:00 AM Jeannine Dupont  + Mar. 4 9:00 AM Anita Longshore + 

mailto:jacalynscott@icloud.com
mailto:rmpatino@aol.com
church-hsb.org


                                                              Liturgical Ministers 

    

Saturday, February 19,  5:30 PM 

Lectors – Mike Brittain, Marilyn Ruiz   E.M. – Mark Bentley 

Hospitality –Bill Gaylord, Marian Trogus   Sacristan and Altar Server – Ted Shetka 

 

Sunday, February 20,  8:30 AM 
Lectors – Diana Virdell, Valorie Backer         E.M. – Pat Heilman 

  Hospitality – Dick Heilman, Jim Kuehler                       Sacristan and Altar Server – Keith Nesrsta  

 

Sunday, February 20, 10:30 AM 
Lectors – Paige Schweizer, Beth Snyder                     E.M. – Grace Gless 

Hospitality – Ed Wenzel, Bob Schweizer              Sacristan and Altar Server – Jeffrey Madere 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Parishioners celebrating birthdays:  Larry Grady, February 19; Robert Huston and Joe Salgado,  February 22; Frank 

Trogus,  February 23; Jade Craft, February 24.    God’s blessings on your special day! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Parishioners celebrating anniversaries:  Mike Brittain and Francie Dix, 19 years on February 22.     May God 

continue to bless your marriage! 

 

Prayer Request    
Please pray for:  Steve Larson, Jerry Pawelek, Kelsey Kerr, Earl Unruh, Dick Heilman,  John Adams,  Victoria 

Gracia, Rey and Cindy Day,  Rudy Franco, Tari Bulmer, Todd & Wendra Phillips, Rene Pfiffner, Shirley Hampton, 

Jim Trial, David Walker, Robert Talbert, Jonny Hinkle, Charline Myers, Louise Wingate, Stan Jakubowsky, Father 

Michael O’Connor,  Father Bruce Nieli CSP,  Sue Vandevender, Elena Segura, Father Mark-David Janus CSP, 

Adrienne MacMillan, Jay Kenney, Mike Schappell,  Monica Alvarado, Ken Girten,  Sam Drago, Shannon Rowan, 

Bruce Richmond,  Coach Dennis Franchione, Al Zaba, Scott Michal,  Tom Eurton, Isla Daniels, Helen Smith, 

Stephanie Rundell, Lisa Crawford,  Robin Bailey, Ron Sertz, Mona Soland,  Rich Venanzi,  Elaine Johnson, Mary 

Bain, John Savage,  Serene Corbin,  Joey and Sabrina Turner, Jessie Zirlott, Ethan Cook, Keith O’Gorman,  Edward 

Jasek,  Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Adam Kopenitz, Alice Courtney, Gwen Yarbrough, Logan Docherty, Roberto 

Mezza, Dianne Jones, Shelby Spangler, Tammy Whitman, Ginny Rhodes, Linda Corsini,  Richard Heiberg,  Billie 

Beck,  Scott Mikkelson, Mary Kalu, Steve Grove, Johnny Ray Jr. and Marcus Perez Families, Emily Fenlon, 

Roberta Lawson, Don Niemann, Jr., Renee Lamb,  Robert Bochat, Kim Martinez, Leslie Detrick, Trisha Williams, 

and Wyatt Crouse. 

                                                  

 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 
Adam Deller, USN               James Hicken, Jr. USAF             Army Spc. Warren Andrews 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford              Captain Sean Zarsky, USAF  Garon Finley, USAF 

Captain Eric Barton    Michael Cook    Mason Wiley, USN 

Matthew Anderson, USN   SFC Erick DeAlba   SFC Mary McLean 

Captain Hannah Zarsky, USAF             Col. Maria Bochat   Captain Heather Barton 

Jeremiah Caspersen, US Army              Nathaniel Brown, USAF              Tiffanie Beotchner 

Captain Christopher Ditter, USSF  Lt. Christopher Carr   Pvt. Taylor Ewing   

Ethan Cook               Sgt. James Balestrini   CDR Darby Gray      

Lt. Thomas Readel, DDS, USN   Heather Wiley, USAF 

                                            

  

 

       St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657   

                              

MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.   Thursday & Friday at 9:00 a.m. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday and Saturday 4:45 p.m. -5:15 p.m.  

 

ADORATION 

First Fridays -10:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

 

PASTOR:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

325-270-3764  (for emergency only) 

PARISH BUSINESS ADMINISTRATORS:  

Penny Breedlove / Beth Snyder 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaulhsb@gmail.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 281-460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-423-0023 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation - Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance – Denny Fuller 715-892-3281  

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001  gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence - Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com & Diana Virdell - mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation –  

Development – Ed Wenzel - 214-263-4424   edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

           

 

St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

We are left in entire liberty to act in the future as God and our intelligence shall point the way.  Let us be 

thankful to God, humble towards each other and everyone else, and more than ever in earnest to do the work 

God demands at our hands.  (From a letter to the American Fathers, Rome, March 11, 1858, PV, 66) 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something 

miraculous has happened, phone Father Ron Franco, CSP, at 212-265-3209 x212 and tell him your story.  
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